

Brunswick School Department

PAUL K. PERZANOSKI Superintendent of Schools

GREGORY J. BARTLETT Assistant Superintendent Office of the Superintendent 46 Federal Street Brunswick, Maine 04011 Telephone (207) 319-1900 FAX (207) 725-1700

PAUL W. AUSTIN, JR. Director of Student Services

> JAMES F. OIKLE Business Manager

June 10, 2015

Dear Parents/Guardians, Students, Staff, and Community Members,

On Monday evening, June 8, 2015, Director of Student Services Paul Austin was elected Superintendent of RSU 3. Paul has been preparing for this opportunity over the last several years through participation in a doctoral program and taking part in School Board activities here in Brunswick.

Over the past nine years the department and services overseen by Mr. Austin has evolved to meet the needs of students and families. While we wish him well we know that his contributions and work ethic will be sincerely missed.

A committee to coordinate the search for our next Director of Student Services will be formed within the week. Our goal is to have the next Director on board before school begins in the fall.

Please join me in congratulating Mr. Austin on securing his first Superintendency and I will keep you apprised on the progress of his successor.

Sincerely,

Paul K. Perzanoski

Paul K. Pergant

c. School Board Administrators